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NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The management, meetings, activities and operation of the
Lake Shore Great Dane Club (hereinafter sometimes referred to as 'the Club') is/are
governed by the Club's applicable bylaws implemented and administered by its officers
and board members.

The 2017-18 Officers of the Lake Shore Great Dane Club are comprised of the following
persons:

President: Teresa Gray

Vice President: Susan Romano
Corresponding Secretary: Joe Gray
Recording Secretary (acting) Anthony Romano
Treasurer: Harry Johnson

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE: Only those persons specifically named and set
forth hereinabove are authorized and permitted to act on behalf of and/or represent the
interests of the Lake Shore Great Dane Club. This includes, but is not limited to: holding
Club meetings; accepting payment of membership dues, fees and/or donations; selling
product; possessing Club property; engaging in financial or pecuniary interests of the
Club; sponsoring/organizing Club events; entering into contracts and/or agreements or
otherwise binding and/or obligating the Club; and/or otherwise representing the Club in
any other manner.

NO OTHER PERSON(S) ARE AUTHORIZED OR PERMITTED TO ACT ON
BEHALF OF OR OTHERWISE REPRESENT THE INTERESTS OF THE LAKE
SHORE GREAT DANE CLUB.

IT IS UNLAWFUL AND SUBJECT TO CRIMINAL AND CIVIL LIABILITY for
any unauthorized person(s) to perform actions in contravention of this NOTICE. Any
such action(s) will be deemed by the Club to be knowing, intentional and unlawful
interference with the business operations of the Club and subject criminal and civil
liability available under the law.



